


   
 

   
 

(a) information may be reasonably accessible to the applicant even though it is accessible 
only on payment, and 
(b) information is to be taken to be reasonably accessible to the applicant if it is information 
which the public authority or any other person is obliged by or under any enactment to 
communicate (otherwise than by making the information available for inspection) to 
members of the public on request, whether free of charge or on payment. 
 
The information you have requested is in the public domain and a redacted version of the 
contract can be found on our website under Annex B and C of FOI request 24-016. Car 
Parking forms part of the contract in Annex B under section 17 of Volume 1 (Page 173) 
which can be found here: 24-016. London Aquatics Centre contract Annex B redacted 
reduced 0.pdf  
 
Q2.            Governance structure including the staff guidelines for management 
  
The Legacy Corporation does not hold this information. 
 
Q3.            Minimum standards for the management control of the car park including barrier 
controls 
  
The Legacy Corporation does not hold this information. However, the Legacy Corporation 
has placed a contractual obligation that Everyone Active conforms to the British Parking 
Association (BPA) standards. 
 
Q4.            Confirmation of the landowner assigning the rights of the use of the land to be a 
chargeable parking facility 
  
The contract linked above under question 1 stipulates Everyone Active manage car parking 
and the charging principles for it. 
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a request for an 
internal review of our response, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 9 
5 Endeavour Square 
Stratford  
E20 1JN 
 
Email: FOI@londonlegacy.co.uk 
 
Please note: requests for internal reviews received more than forty workings days after the 
initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 



   
 

   
 

Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




